
TIRITIRI MATANGI 

As part of our enquiry topic 
“Living World”, Friday sees 
the start of our school trips 

to Tiritiri Matangi. 

Tiritiri Matangi Island is a 
wildlife sanctuary and one 
of New Zealand's most im-
portant and exciting conser-
vation projects. It is located 
30km north east of central 
Auckland and just 4km from 
the end of the Whangapa-

raoa Peninsula.   

Please let us know if you 

have any questions. 

MERIT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the fol-
lowing merit award recipi-
ents from the last couple of 

weeks:  

Elias Puni, Solomon Tapara, 

Aeshel Raj, Malia Pangai, 
Tevita Samiu,                
Ayla-Jane Hetaraka,      
Joshua Jensen-Fraser,       
Sisi Kava, Ofa Otuhouma, 
Caroline Manu,              
Malachi Edmonds-Kameta, 
Ishika Madhvi, Pita Finau, 
Nyla Zabed, Cruiiz Huavi, 
LaMonz Livingstone,       
Wela Koroi, Samneet Kaur, 
Keyra Hape, Nitika Ram, 
Neil Faletoi, Chevy Aue, 
Kauri Makiha, Andy Pham,      
Manaia Karanga,        
Swahliha Begum and 

Shaneet Chand. 

WELCOME MR CHOONG 

We would like to welcome Mr 
Choong to our teaching team. Mr 
Choong is joining us from Mellons 
Bay School and will be our new IT 

Specialist/ Lead Teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please stop & introduce yourself if 
you see Mr Choong around the 

school. 

 

DENTAL SERVICES 

This is just a reminder to please 
phone the Dental clinic first for an 
appointment if your child has pain. 
The dental assistants will endeav-
our to have your child seen on the 

same day!  

0800 TALK TEETH (Option 1) 
 

GLADIATORS OF CHANGE 
 
Gladiators of Change are putting 
on a ’Resilient Families’ evening at 
Otahuhu Town Hall, High Street. 
The Women’s Evening is on Tues-
day 12th May 6-8pm and the 
Men’s Evening 
Wednesday 13th May 6-8pm. 
There will also be a free Sausage 
Sizzle 5.30pm for all attending. 

WET DAYS 

As winter is 
upon us, 
please en-
sure children 
are coming 
to school 
well       
prepared for wet days. This 
includes a rain jacket and 

possibly a change of clothes.  

Please ensure you return any 
clothing that has been lent to 

your children by the school. 

 

THANK YOU! 

A special thank you to all 
those who took part in our 
Anzac assembly and those 
that contributed to our    

Commemoration Garden.  

It was so nice to see so many 

parents at the assembly and 
the children did us proud with 
their hand made poppies for 

the commemorative crosses.

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sabula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

KEEP OUR PATCH TIDY We always aim to have our school looking its best. Each class is responsible 

for their own recycling,  and ensuring their designated patch area is free from rubbish and gar-

dens are tidy. Please help encourage this behaviour in and outside of school grounds.  

LOST PROPERTY If your child has lost clothing or shoes at school please feel free to check the lost 

property boxes. Any items found will be placed into the lost property boxes around the school.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

TUESDAY 12TH MAY 

JUNIOR ZOO TRIP 

FRIDAY 8TH, WEDNESDAY 

13TH,  

THURSDAY 14TH & FRIDAY 

15TH MAY  

YEAR 5 & 6 TIRITIRI MATANGI 

TRIP  

FRIDAY 15TH MAY  

INTERSCHOOL HOCKEY  

TUESDAY 19TH MAY 

READING TOGETHER 

THURSDAY 21ST MAY  

YOUNG LEADERS DAY  

TUESDAY 26TH MAY 

READING TOGETHER 

MONDAY 1ST JUNE  

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY  

TUESDAY 2ND & THURSDAY 

4TH JUNE  

STUDENT LED CONFERENCES  

WEDNESDAY 3RD JUNE  

INTERSCHOOL LEAGUE  

WEDNESDAY 17TH JUNE  

INTERSCHOOL  NETBALL 

WEDNESDAY 1ST JULY 

REPORTS HOME 

FRIDAY 3RD  JULY 

END OF TERM 2 

 

 

 

Stay up to date with school events 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


